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From: Brian Ellrott - NOAA Federal <brian.ellrott@noaa.gov>


Sent: Thursday, December 20, 2018 10:16 PM


To: Alston, Naseem; Brown, Howard; Barbara Byrne - NOAA F... (Google Drive)


Subject: ROC LTO EB memo


Howard,

If Maria wants to review the memo first thing tomorrow, it's ready enough for that.


https://docs.google.com/document/d/1J8rG0Lc2znffCMI7bJbME55nWlcJLzJ_SO0QBa16M

KA/edit#


Otherwise, Naseem and I will likely be working on it until we hear pens down from you

or Barb.


Brian


--

Brian Ellrott


Central Valley Salmonid Recovery Coordinator

NOAA Fisheries West Coast Region

U.S. Department of Commerce

Mobile: 916-955-7628

Office: 916-930-3612

brian.ellrott@noaa.gov
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